
 

 
 
 
 
                             For additional information, please contact Supt. Barb Rains at 815.469.9103 

 
In personnel matters, the Board 

• employed Terri Klementzos as a teacher; 
• employed Jamie Luera as a clerk; 
• employed Margaret French, Barbara Diehl, and Larissa Reed as paraprofessionals; and 
• accepted the resignation of Allison McGarry. 

 
In other matters, the Board 

• approved the contract with TRIA Architecture Inc. as the District’s Architect of Record; 
• approved the applications for recognition of schools; 
• approved the Washington D.C. trip dates as April 29, 2016 - May 1, 2016 for interested 

students; 
• appointed the following Board members to the Superintendent Advisory Committees: Goal 1 

- Rich Marron, liaison and George Leonard, alternate; Goal 2 - Stacey Borgens, liaison and 
Pam Kohlbacher, alternate; Goal 3 - Pam Kohlbacher, liaison and Patricia Martin, alternate; 
and Goal 4 - Dave Faber, liaison and Rich Ward, alternate; 

• set January 23, 2016 as the date for the Special Meeting for Board Planning for 2016-2017; 
• heard an update on the Fall 2015 Shareholders’ Report; 
• heard an update on the Frankfort Square School feasibility study; and 
• heard an update on securing a food service provider for the National School Lunch 

Program. 
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